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NM267 at Melrose Closed for Work at  
Railroad Crossing 

 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) announces the closure of  NM267 in 
Melrose at mile marker 32 on Monday, May 21, 2012 at Noon until Tuesday, May 22, 2012 at 
4:00pm. The Northern Burlington Railroad will be doing work on the Railroad Crossing.  Traffic 
will be detoured through Melrose until work is completed.  
 
Barricades will be in place and detour signs will be up to alert the traveling public of the work.  
The Department has contacted the emergency personnel in the area to advise them of the closure. 
 
Please drive carefully, observe posted warning and speed limit signs, and watch for construction 
workers in the area. 
 
For up-to-date road construction information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or call 511. 
 
Anyone with questions or comments regarding this project may contact Larry Clark, NMDOT 
Portales Patrol Supervisor, at (575) 356-8482 or Phillip Arington with the Northern Burlington 
Railroad at (505) 340-5427. 
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